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Headteacher Mrs Sarah Passey 

January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
      Year 2 Visit to Warwick Castle 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As part of our topic on ‘Towers, Tunnels & Turrets’, we have organised for Year 2 children to go on an                 
exciting visit to Warwick Castle. 
 
The date of the visit will be on Monday 16th January we will be departing at 8.45am prompt and aim to 
return at 3.30pm.  So, please bring your child into school at 8.30am for registration and they will need 
collecting from school at 3.30pm. 
 
The cost of this visit will be £15.00 per child, this is to cover the entrance fee and transport. 
 
As part of the universal free school meals, your child will be provided with a packed lunch, unless you 
state otherwise.  Please let your child’s teacher know. 
 
Could you also ensure your child is in school uniform and wears appropriate footwear and a waterproof 
coat. 
 
As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where 
you give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for 
your child’s account. Please ask in the office if you haven’t yet received this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 Mrs Longmore & Miss Jenkins 
 
 
 
 
 

 


